Scott Mcl.ain

653 W. Dickson Strect,
Favetteville, AR 72701
scottf@ mclain-group.com

THE MCLAIN GROUP (501) 779-7302

July 14, 2020

Subject: ILNAP WB Citv Gate Letter

Dear Sir or Madam:

60563 and as part of the City Gate West Development, we fully endorse the City Gate West project being presented
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to the Citv of Naperville for zoning approval. We believe that the project - particularly the wo h

into the master planned campus concept that includes our Whirlvball facilicy. We are pleased that the new notels will
complement rather than compete with our existing 250 seat Whirlyball banquet and meeting facilines, and we are
excited to work with the ICRED development team to accommodate the hotel guests with banguets, meeung events

services and special pricing. Thank you again for including Whirlyball in the City Gate West master plans.

Sincerely,

c '
Z

Scott Mcl.ain

Founder

The Mcl.ain Group, LLC
(501) 779-7302
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